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Emerging adults are 
disproportionately represented in 
Cook County’s criminal justice 
system. A growing body of 
research shows that we need to 
change the way we think about 
and respond to emerging adults. 
Join us to learn more about how 
emerging adults are unique, the 
economic impact of this issue, 
and ways we can reverse this 
troubling trend.

The Cook County Commission on Women’s Issues
invites you to its

2017 Annual Public Hearing

EMERGING ADULTS
Young Adults Ages 18 to 24 in

Cook County’s Criminal Justice System

October 24, 2017
9 a.m. | Bilandic Building | 5th Floor Auditorium

180 N LaSalle, Chicago, Illinois 60602


